
 

 

 
8th April, 2020 
 
 
To 
Mr. Rishabh Sharma 
Online surveillance  
BSE Limited 
P J Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400001, India  
T: +9122-22725092 
E-mail Id: bse.surv@bseindia.com  
 
 
SUB: Clarification to your letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2019-2020 / 170 dated 8th 
April, 2020  
 
Dear Sir, 
 
In this regard we would like to inform you that we have been in compliance with the 
provisions of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, as amended from time to time, and have made all applicable disclosures to 
the Stock Exchanges from time to time.  
 
Further please note that there was/is no information /announcement (including impending 
announcement) which in our opinion could impact the price / volume behaviour of the scrip.  
 
Kindly take the above on record and disseminate to the market.  
 
Thanking You. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Vishnu Chemicals Limited 

 
Kishore Kathri 
Company Secretary & 
Compliance Officer 
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